
Summer Term 1

Longer, brighter days are here.
 We are looking forward to the fun  
in the sun, but please remember to

let your children play safe in the
garden and parks. 

Dont forget we have a little library
in our entrance, please take a
book to read with your child. 

Parents workshop event
Teddy bears picnic-

21/5/25

This half term we are thinking about things that grow. We are thinking
about how our flowers and food grow.  Maybe have a visit to the
local park to see the flowers growing or even plant some seeds at
home and watch them grow together. 

The children will read new stories about planting and growing. We will be
reading Jaspers Bean amongest other stories. .

In maths we are thinking about position. Where things are placed like on top or
below . We are also looking at more and less. 

PSHEE This half term the children will be thinking about what things a plant
needs to grow.

Understanding the world

The children will be learning about how we care for living things not just
plants but mini beasts. 

Children will be doing lots of printing. Printing with their fingers and
with leaves. 
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What we're learning next half term

English

Maths

Art


